
I have lived in Hadley Wood for 23 years am a member of the association 

and The Golf Club. 

I chose to Live in Hadley Wood because of it's beautiful green spaces, 

traditional local school and the special feel of the area.  

The area for the development represents a massive increase in houses on 

the green belt in an area where there are limited amenities. A primary 

school which is over subscribed most years.  

There is very limited local transport and I cannot see how 160 new build 

homes on a conservation area is a sustainable development. This will also 

increase traffic to unacceptable levels from an environmental view and 

alongside drainage and flooding which Hadley Wood is prone to, this will 

just exacerbate the problem.    

I therefore strongly object to the Draft Proposal. 


